
Sydenham House
because we care

As ever, it’s been busy on the 
farm.  We have a wonderful 
crop of Pumpkins ... and to prove 
they’re not just for Halloween, 
we’ll be using them for our 
delicious  winter warming pies & 
soups!  

  
 
Along with the Pumpkins, the 
farms’ leeks & cabbages have 
done tremendously well ... fresh, 
delicious & ready for the kitchen!

The donkeys have arrived safely 
back from Weston beach for their 
well earned rest over the winter.

Come and join us at our Firework 
Party.  There’ll be hot dogs & 
wine served and you can enjoy 
the fireworks centre stage in the 
cosy conservatory.

Tuesday 5th November from 6pm.
Call us on 01594 517015 if you’d 
like to join us! 
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